
 

 

3rd July 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
The proposal to join the Education Excellence for All Multi Academy Trust (EE4A)  
  
The consultation period closed at 5pm on 27th June.  Thank you for your replies to the 
Consultation of which we received three from parents and no response from any community 
partners.  Campion staff had previously been involved in an informal period of consultation 
during which their questions, concerns and feedback had already been received and 
considered.  In light of the questions raised during the consultation process, I attach an 
updated copy of the ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ summary. 
  
Following this period of Consultation, the school will now apply to join the EE4A MAT.  The 
application will be submitted to the Department for Education in due course and I will let you 
know the outcome.  
  
Thank you for your interest and support. 
  
Yours sincerely 

  
Mark Foster  
Vice Chair of Governors  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


